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Hi Necola,

The EPA has reviewed the section 75W modification application and makes the following
comments, consistent with the Project Approval issued March 2012 for application

MP_08 0046 and original submissions from the Office Of Environment and Heritage in 2011
related to the project:

Relocation of the approved fuel dock to N Arm with reconfigured berthing
The relocation of the approved fuel dock represents no significant departure from the original
approved facility. Approval condition B9 should remain unchanged and in force.

Relocation of existing floating walkway connecting C Arm
The EPA has no comment to make on the relocation of the walkway

Floating berth finger to end of D Arm
The EPA has no comment to make on the installation of a floating berth finger

The EPA maintains the comments put forward in correspondence to the then-NSW Department
of Planning and Infrastructure dated 31/10/2011 by OEH (DOC 11/47883, FIL09/1320) in
relation to:

e  Water cycle management

e (Contamination

e Dustand odour

e Noise

The EPA anticipates that the original conditions of approval in Schedule 2, and statement of
commitments in Schedule 3 - including but not limited to noise management, sediment and
erosion control management, water cycle management, slipway management, waste
management - will remain in place and unchanged.

Regards,

Alex Bowlay
Operations Officer | High Risk Facilities Unit | NSW Environment Protection Authority |

& (02) 9995 5257 | &:(02) 9995 6900 | VB: alex.bowlay@epa.nsw.gov.au
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